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Tuesday 25th September 2018 
 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 

We would like to invite parents to an ‘Introduction to Phonics’ on Thursday 4th October 
at 5:30pm lasting approximately 45 minutes; unfortunately we will be unable to 
accommodate children at this session.  
 
At the session we will talk about: 

 What phonics is, how and why we do it. 
 How to pronounce each sound correctly. 
 How you can support your child with reading and writing at home. 

 
The session will be short and informal so that you can ask any questions you may have. 
Please complete and return the attached slip if you are able to attend.  
 
Kind regards 
 
The Early Years Team 
 
 
 

Early Years Introduction to Phonics session on Thursday 4th October 2018 
 
 
Child’s name: __________________________________________________ 

 
I/we will be attending the session on Thursday 4th October at 5:30pm. 
 
I/we are unable to attend. 
 
 
Signed: _____________________________Parent/Guardian __________________  
 
Date________________________________ 
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